
TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

Notice is hereby given that a signed copy of the Professional Agreement between the Colebrook 

Board of Education and the Principal for the period of July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026, is on file at 

the Town Clerk’s Office for public inspection during regular office hours. 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 6th day of May, 2025. 

Debra L. McKeon, CCTC 

  

(Legal notice per 10-153d of the CGS, Agreement received 05/23/17 30 days up on 06/23/17.) 

 


